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A Sight to Behold 
April 10, 2022 

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

         

On Sunday April 24, during 
coffee fellowship, the various 

church Ministries and 
Committees will have stations 

set up downstairs. Come 
check out the displays, chat 
with people, and see what’s 

going on in the life of the 
church! 

 

Food Bank Distribution 

Point 

Starting May 2, 2022, Hillview 

Baptist Church, will become a 

place where people can come 

and pick up their packages, 

from the Edmonton Food 

Bank. If you would like to 

help with this valuable 

ministry, please contact Rick 

De Leeuw. 


